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January 25, 2019

Mr. Kelvin Watson

Director, Broward County Libraries Division
100 S. Andrews Ave.

Fort Lauderdale, F1. 33301

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Broward Public Library Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to provide
$12,750 to purchase new technology for the Literacy Help Center project at the African-
American Research Library and Cultural Center, the Tamarac Branch Library and the Jan
Moran Collier City Library. These funds were donated by the Sun-Sentinel Children’s
Fund.

We know the community will benefit from the increased number of laptop computers

available at each of these locations, whether customers are receiving drop-in homework
help, learning in computer skills classes or workforce development workshops.

Sincerely,
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Dorothy Klein
Executive Director

Please remember us in your wills and frusts.



